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17th December 2024

Dear Year 2 Families,

As we head into the final few days of Term 2, I am writing to update you on staffing for Year 2 after the

Christmas break. The main news to share is that Mrs Hollidge will be leaving Welton at the end of next

term in February to follow other pursuits and interests. We are incredibly grateful for her hard work and

contribution to our school since she joined in 2019. Over that time she has taught a number of classes

and supported a number of extra curricular activities - most notably our fantastic choir! She will be

missed by all of us at the school and we wish her the very best for the future.

From January, your Year 2 child will be taught Monday-Friday by Mr Munro who, as you know, currently

teaches in the class on Thursdays and Fridays. This will provide consistency for you and your child over

the whole week and I know that Mr Munro is looking forward to working closer with you all. Mrs Hollidge

will take on Mr Munro’s current role next term by teaching across a number of year groups so you will still

get an opportunity to see her before she leaves!

We are so proud of our team at Welton who continue to ensure that your children get the very best

educational experience and we thank you for your continued support. As always, if you have any

questions then please feel free to make contact through the usual channels.

With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year,

Mr Snell

Executive Headteacher


